King and Queen Electoral Board Meeting August 10, 2021

The monthly Electoral Board was called to order by Armistead Ransone, Chairman at 9:00 a.m. The Electoral Board meeting was held at the General Registrar's office. In attendance were Armistead Ransone, Chairman; Melissa South, Vice Chairman; Diane Klausen, General Registrar and Mary Ann Levere, Secretary.

Review of minutes from the July 13, 2021 meeting were reviewed and approved.

L&A Testing of voting equipment will be held on September 14, 2021; 9:00 a.m. at the King and Queen County Administration Building.

Hart will be in the General Registrar's office on August 19, 2021 to upgrade all voting equipment to Windows 10 software.

The General Registrar's Annual Performance Review has been completed, reviewed and signed by all Electoral Board members. The review will be submitted to the Department of Elections.

Next meeting will be held September 14, 2021, 9:00 a.m.

Meeting adjourned 9:25 a.m.

Mary Ann Levere, Secretary